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Newsletter 

Aspire and Grow Together 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a fantastic week at Charlton. The children and staff were incredibly excited to show off the 

children’s learning during our sharing assemblies and it was lovely to see so many of you in attendance.  

On Wednesday evening, the year five and six class performed The Tempest to their families. It was an 

incredible display of acting with children embracing the opportunity to showcase their confidence and 

flair on stage. I would like to thank Miss Phillips, Mrs Caple and Miss Cooper for all of their hard in putting 

on such a tremendous event.  

I am excited to share with you the news that from September we will be joined by our new School 

Business Manager, Amanda Giles. Amanda has substantial experience working within education having 

worked previously at Church Cowley Primary School and Pegasus Primary School. In her most recent post, 

she has led a team of 25 working as the Operations Manager at David Lloyd.  

We will also be joined in September by our new Administrative Assistant, Claire Brandon. Claire has over 

17 years of marketing experience working in various roles across a range of academic publishing 

companies.  In 2016 Claire set up her own company specialising in diet consultancy. Both Claire and 

Amanda will bring a wealth of experience and knowledge to the school. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Griffin 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
       
  

PTA News 
 

The PTA would like to give a huge thanks to everyone who braved the rain on Saturday to come down to the 

street market. It was a great success and we made £635 which is excellent! Well done to all of the raffle 

winners and to Kara Royer for winning ‘Buttons’ the teddy!  

 

We would also like to thank you all for supporting us over the last year by baking cakes, donating bottles, 

and attending our events. Without this support the children wouldn’t have benefitted from the following 

purchases the PTA have been able to make: 

 

• Reading Records 

• Memory Journals 

• 3 new interactive whiteboards 

• All of the Christmas activities such as the Virtual Elf Visit, Virtual Pantomime and the class 

Christmas Parties and crackers for the Christmas Lunch.  

• A new video to enhance the school website in order to attract new pupils 

• Year 3/4 visit from Crocodiles of the World.  

• Sports Day Ice Lollies 

 

We also have some money to carry over to the next school year which is great news considering the 

fundraising restrictions we have faced due to Covid.  

 

A big thanks also goes to the PTA Members involved in securing the £1,000 donation from the Tesco 

Community Grant, in order to revamp the FSU Garden area, which begins on Sunday.  

 

We have also received sums of money this year from Cherwell Lotto, Easy Fundraising and Amazon Smile, so 

please keep using these as they do make a difference to the fundraising pot!  

 

If any parents have any fundraising ideas or would like to join the PTA or can help out at events, please let 

us know.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Lynne, Michelle, Tina, Becky, Ceri. Midge, Louise, Alex, Holly & Sam 



 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All the children worked really hard for their Assemblies. 
A big thank you goes to all the members of staff (Teachers & TAs) for organising the 

presentation for parents. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Mental Health Support Team  
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Yr 5/6  -  The Tempest 

 (More pictures are available on the website under News & Events/Gallery) 



 

ASSEMBLY 
 

         
 

EXPLORER OF THE WEEK All of the Reception children for remembering their lines and 
speaking so clearly in their assembly. 

PATHFINDER OF THE WEEK All of Yr1/2 with their great performance. Well done! 

ADVENTURER OF THE WEEK Jaxon for improving his handwriting this year and for being a 
delightful pupil in the Yr3/4 class. 

NAVIGATOR OF THE WEEK Lily for her fantastic sound effects. 

 
 
         

 

Be friendly, respectful and kind Zak For great teamwork and paired work this week. 

Be responsible Logan & 
Ruby 

For tidying up the PE shed with  Mr Wells, Well done! 

Be the best you can be Alby Jace You are a star Alby, always dong your best and looking 
for ways to help and make a difference in the FSU. 

 

 

 

 

  



Brigade School Wear 

BRIGADE – SCHOOL UNIFORM 

If you are unsure of sizing please ensure that you order by the 5th of July – this will enable time for exchanges. 

 

 



OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
 

 

The Fencott & Murcott 75th Annual Produce Show  
It will be held on the Saturday 11th September. We are delighted to welcome entries from both parents and 
children of all surrounding villages. Children’s classes cover a number crafts so would be ideal activities to help 
keep your kids busy during the summer holidays.  In addition there will also be a fancy dress competition as well as 
outdoor fun and games.  Full schedule will be available soon and will be available on local FaceBook 
groups.  Entries have been dwindling in recent years so please do come along a support one of the few remaining 
villages show in the local area. 
 

 



 

 Ambrosden Church Summer Fete 
 

 
 
 

 Bicester Athletics CLub 
 

(Please see attached poster) 
 
 

 Bring learning to life: 50 things to do before you’re five 
A free app is being launched just in time for the summer. Parents and carers of under-fives in 
Oxfordshire can now access a list of low and no-cost (local) activities to help promote early 
language development. 
With information, guidance and supporting resources, you can build a memory bank of your 
child's special moments – from playing in the rain (#29 Pitter Patter), building dens (#33 Home 
from Home) to making potions (#17 Hocus Pocus Potions). 
 
Find out more: https://oxfordshire.50thingstodo.org 
 

https://oxfordshire.50thingstodo.org/


 
 

  



 

 Summer Camp 21 

It's the summer we've been waiting for and we want to continue 

supporting you during the holidays so that you can enjoy the best time 

possible! 
  

Register for our Summer Camp '21 to receive bitesize webinars, resources and podcasts which will offer 

advice for you and your family and help you have even more fun along the way too! 

  

Resources will be sent out each week and cover different topics such as:  

 Circuits with sensei  

 Supporting your child's mental health during the holidays 

 Sleep support  

 Positively planning the week ahead  

 Creating fun and engaging environments for your child (without the price tag)  

 Top tips for supporting your neurodiverse child this summer  

 Fun activities for stimulating the brain 

 Helping a child in crisis  

 Top tips for going on holiday 

 Managing sibling relationships 

 Mindfulness  

 Top tips for returning to school  

And much more... 

  

From Monday 19th July 2021 everyone who signs up will be emailed links to the resources throughout 

the holidays. 

  

We hope you can join us for what's sure to be a great summer! 

  

It would be wonderful if you were able to help us spread the word about Summer Camp with your 

friends, family and colleagues so please let us know if you would like a digital flyer to make it easier for 

you share. Contact Clare on webinars@witherslackgroup.co.uk for more information.  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER  

 

 

mailto:webinars@witherslackgroup.co.uk
https://hj.t.hubspotemail.net/e2t/tc/VX8b-d2rTCbRVMzRkW8R8KglW5_BCzp4tZF2FN1KM5tG3p_9rV1-WJV7CgRjhW8LhQTB76nT3lVqQ0dG40774wW2cflDY4KXkZ-W8MWx9f5KPNNrN3c_fDnww4ckW84btZS2dPfJqW2T3q2r2M0xY5W56xybt7KdJWyW7VfhVP9j4Gg1N2dsmp7nr6ZwW47mdrK1_vfl2W2X_fZL6-tdJgN6VLfg-D2_sNW5FLM6p1cjP-bW4_lddJ7rVH-rW783Q2X7lCH4qW1mwGWb3n0t3JW7Q9zXJ8TxdjFW6TWllB51Nk7BN28hzMpXP2zbVcG5hD2qxlPzW906CcC2kPtsnW6w-C9p85Q1vPW6twd5689QM6kW4K7b4v3zrf7LW7jR_Xg4qpN8W38Kl1

